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Comments: Fixed anchors in wilderness should not be considered prohibited installations. Limiting the

exploration of new routes in Wilderness combined will basically ban climbing. What climbing will get done after

that will be extremely dangerous and people are going to get hurt. 

 

Having said that, I read through the document and it doesn't really make much sense to me. The one on the NPS

page does. Anyways, we want climbing to stay free and not super regulated. The 'no bolt intensive sport climbs'

in wilderness is a decent barometer to go by for us climbers giving us guidance on where the line of acceptability

is for keeping in concert with regulations.

 

Don't ban climbing!!


